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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER
BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER

 
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY, 30th JANUARY 2007

 
Question
 
Did the Chief Minister intend to arrive at the current position of confrontation with staff representatives in wage
negotiations?
 
Answer
 
There is currently no confrontation and pay negotiations are continuing.
 


